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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 12:00 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Proposal to require residents to move their recycling bins to the street for pickup

 

From: Rona <ronasrules@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 1, 2018 11:01 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Re: Proposal to require residents to move their recycling bins to the street for pickup  
  

Nor have you addressed the potentially serious rodent problem that could be created by people 

leaving out decomposing food scraps for collection.  Are we to become a Village of Rats 

instead of a Village of trees? 

 

On Mon, Dec 18, 2017 at 9:25 AM, Rona Shamoon <ronasrules@gmail.com> wrote: 

To the Mayor and members of the Village Board: 

My husband and I strongly oppose the proposal to require residents to move their recycling bins 

to the street for pickup.  It serves absolutely no purpose, and is downright injurious to seniors.  It 

will likely result in fewer pickups of recyclables, as people will forget to put out their 

bins.  Why can’t the sanitation workers pick up our recyclables from the driveway as they do 

our garbage—or are you thinking of ending that pickup as well? 

Given the high taxes that we pay, what is the problem? WHAT ARE YOU THINKING, or 

aren’t you?   

Please use some common sense! 

Rona and Harry Shamoon 

48 Edgewood Road 

914 723-2416 

 


